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RECEIVED
STATE OF IDAHO APR 1 6 2009
WATER DISTRICT # 63 WQEEATENT OF

(BOISE RIVER)
REX R. BARRIE, WATERMASTER
P.0. BOX 767

STAR, IDAHO 83669-0767
(208) 908-5480

April 9, 2009

Mr. Jerry Mace
763 W. Aikens Ct.
Eagle, Idaho 83616
Dear Mr. Mace

I have received your request for a time extension to install the measuring device on the
Mace Mace Ditch. Your request is granted for the 2009 water year.

If the measuring device is not in place next season, you will not be allowed to divert
water until it is installed.

Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

/2'& < Cga;b

Rex R. Barrie
Boise River Watermaster

Ce: Tim Luke, IDWR
John Westra, IDWR



April 7, 2009

State of Idaho

Water District 63

Attn: Rex R. Barrie, Watermaster
P.O. Box 767

Star, ID 83669

Re: Mace - Mace ]__)_itch

Dear Rex,

Pursuant to our telephone conversation earlier this morning, this is a formal request to
postpone the installation of the water measuring device on the Mace-Mace ditch prior to
irrigation next year. We intend to have the work done by April 1, 2010.

Sincerely

(Gudsy . Wdee

Jerry L. Mace
763 W Aikens Ct
Eagle ID 83616
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